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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

 

 

Sports Olympics Afternoon – Newton Abbot College 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Our class has been invited to represent our school at a Sports Olympics Afternoon on 

Wednesday 16th March 2022 at Newton Abbot College.  The session will be attended 

by other children from other schools in our learning community. The afternoon will be 

a great opportunity for them to develop their sporting skills alongside social 

communication and the ability to get to know children from other schools. 

 

The session will last for the afternoon with the children departing school at 12:40pm 

on a coach. We aim to arrive back at school at 3:15pm where children will be 

collected from the coach at the front of the school. However, due to traffic in town 

we may be slightly delayed and arrive closer to 3:30pm.  They will be taken to 

Newton Abbot College via coach and will be accompanied by myself, Mr Whitty, 

Miss Shopland and Mrs Louise. Your child will need to make sure they have their full 

PE kits (trousers or shorts, white t-shirt, jumper and trainers), coat, a bottle of water 

and a healthy snack.   

 

A reply slip will be coming home with your child today, please can you complete 

and return it to me to confirm your willingness to allow your child to take part.  

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jess Manley 

Year 5 Learning Leader  
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